
NEUROLOGY 

EURO-NEURO – the collaboration between neurology and 
palliative care across Europe. 

 
 
How do neurology and palliative care services collaborate across Europe? There is 
increasing interest in providing palliative care for people with progressive 
neurological disease but the full extent of the relationship is not known. 
 
The EAN Palliative Care Specialty Panel and the EAPC Reference Group on 
palliative care and neurology are undertaking a survey of the collaboration between 
neurology and palliative care – entitled EURO-NEURO.  All neurologists in the EAN 
and palliative care specialists in the EAPC and its constituent national associations 
are invited to take part. 
 
What do we ask from you: 
We would like you to provide information on areas of your work, the members of the 
team, the presence / absence of collaboration, attitudes to palliative care and 
neurology, and to future developments. There will also be free text areas where you 
may provide further information. The information will be anonymous. We would be 
very grateful if you could take the time to complete the following short online survey: 
  
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/N1WAQ/ 
  
The questionnaire will take a short time to complete (10-15 minutes), and it has been 
kept as easy as possible. 
  
If you have any questions: 
This study has been reviewed by the Tizard Centre Research Ethics Committee at 
the University of Kent. Your participation is of course voluntary. By starting the 
questionnaire you will be deemed to have given consent. 
  
If you would like any further information about this study, please contact Professor 
David Oliver D.J.Oliver@kent.ac.uk 
  
Thank you for your time and effort to complete this survey We aim to provide all 
participants with feedback of the results. 
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